
                                          RESCHEDULED PRE-BID MEETING FOR 
 
              RFB FOR #15-06 GCP-91 COMPRESSED NATURAL GAS FUELING FACILITY 
 
All, 
 
Due to inclement weather, Greenville Utilities Commission’s’ offices were closed on Tuesday, 
February 17, 2015. Therefore, the pre-bid meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 
24, 2015 at 10:00 am local time at the Engineering Center Conference Room located at 801 
Mumford Road, Greenville, N.C. 27834 
 

We would appreciate it if you would let us know that you received this notice and 
whether or not you plan to attend the pre-bid meeting. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (252) 551-1533 or haddocgc@guc.com. 

Thanks. 
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